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As a fiscally conservative citizen and constitutional American, I strongly oppose 

House Bill 3075. This bill expands government overreach by modifying Ballot 

Measure 114, imposing burdensome permit requirements and fees on law-abiding 

Oregonians exercising their Second Amendment rights. The Constitution guarantees 

my right to keep and bear arms, and this legislation tramples that liberty with 

unnecessary bureaucracy and costs, all while exempting public records disclosure, 

reducing transparency. 


